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Motorcyclist injured in Winthrop, MO crash
(KNZA)--A motorcyclist was seriously injured Wednesday evening in a
two-vehicle crash on U.S. 59 Highway in Winthrop, Missouri.

According to a report from the Missouri State Highway Patrol, 53-year-old
Jeremy Thompson, of St. Joseph, was eastbound on U.S. 59 when his Harley
Davidson motorcycle crossed the center line. The motorcycle began to skid and
traveled into the path of a westbound pickup truck driven by 22-year-old
Lancaster, Ks resident Bodie Vandeloo.

Thompson, who was wearing a helmet, was ejected from his motorcycle, which
came to rest on its side.

He was transported to Mosaic Life Care, in St. Joseph, with suspected serious
injuries.

Vandeloo was not hurt.

The crash was reported shortly before 7:00 Wednesday evening.
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